STATE OF GEORGIA
FULTON COUNTY
August 31, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE
FOR LOGIC & ACCURACY TESTING
Pursuant to O.C.G.A§21-2-374 (b) and O.C.G.A§21-2-379(c) notice is hereby given that the logic and accuracy testing on the voting equipment to be used in the November 8, 2022 General Election will begin at 10:00 am on Monday, September 12, 2022 and continue day to day until completed.
The testing and equipment storage will be conducted at the following Fulton County Registration & Election Warehouses located at 
1365 English Street NW Atlanta, Georgia 30318
5210 Phillips Lee Drive Atlanta, Georgia 30336

The Logic and Accuracy testing process is open to the public.

Nadine Williams
Fulton County 
Interim Election Superintendent
